Defending Your Faith
Reliable Answers For A New
Generation Of Seekers And
Skeptics
Yeah, reviewing a book Defending Your Faith Reliable
Answers For A New Generation Of Seekers And Skeptics
could go to your near associates listings. This is just one of the
solutions for you to be successful. As understood, achievement
does not suggest that you have astonishing points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as union even more than
further will have the funds for each success. next to, the
revelation as with ease as insight of this Defending Your Faith
Reliable Answers For A New Generation Of Seekers And Skeptics
can be taken as competently as picked to act.

The Physics of Christianity Frank J. Tipler 2008-08-19
A highly respected physicist
demonstrates that the essential
beliefs of Christianity are
wholly consistent with the laws
of physics. Frank Tipler takes
an exciting new approach to
the age-old dispute about the
relationship between science
and religion in The Physics of

Christianity. In reviewing
centuries of writings and
discussions, Tipler realized that
in all the debate about science
versus religion, there was no
serious scientific research into
central Christian claims and
beliefs. So Tipler embarked on
just such a scientific inquiry.
The Physics of Christianity
presents the fascinating results
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of his pioneering study. Tipler
begins by outlining the basic
concepts of physics for the lay
reader and brings to light the
underlying connections
between physics and theology.
In a compelling example, he
illustrates how the God
depicted by Jews and
Christians, the Uncaused First
Cause, is completely consistent
with the Cosmological
Singularity, an entity whose
existence is required by
physical law. His discussion of
the scientific possibility of
miracles provides an
impressive, credible scientific
foundation for many of
Christianity’s most astonishing
claims, including the Virgin
Birth, the Resurrection, and
the Incarnation. He even
includes specific outlines for
practical experiments that can
help prove the validity of the
“miracles” at the heart of
Christianity. Tipler’s
thoroughly rational approach
and fully accessible style sets
The Physics of Christianity
apart from other books dealing
with conflicts between science
and religion. It will appeal not

only to Christian readers, but
also to anyone interested in an
issue that triggers heated and
divisive intellectual and
cultural debates.
Fundamentals of the Faith Peter Kreeft 2016-11-22
Kreeft considers all the
fundamental elements of
Christianity and Catholicism,
explaining, defending and
showing their relevance to our
life and the world's yearnings.
Here is a book to help you
understand your faith more
fully and to explain it to others
more winningly. Like every
religion, this faith has three
aspects, corresponding to the
three parts of the soul and
filling the innate needs of all
three parts. Kreeft uses these
three divisions as the basic
outline for his Christian
apologetics. First, every
religion has some beliefs,
whether expressed in creeds or
not, something for the intellect
to know. Second, every religion
has some duty or deed, some
practice of program, some
moral or ethical code,
something for the will to
choose. Finally, every religion
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has some liturgy, some
worship, some "church",
something for the body and the
concrete imagination and the
aesthetic sense to work at.
Creed, Code and Cult; Words,
Works and Worship, are a most
useful way of outlining any
religious faith, including the
Catholic Faith of Christians.
Christian Apologetics - Douglas
Groothuis 2012-12-17
This comprehensive apologetic
case for the Christian faith
covers all the major arguments
(such as cosmological, design,
moral, religious experience
arguments) and the reliability
of the Old and New Testaments
along with the key claims of
Jesus, especially regarding the
incarnation and resurrection.
Current challenges to the
Christian faith (such as
postmodernism, Islam, the
problem of evil and religious
pluralism) are also covered.
Includes chapters by New and
Old Testament scholars Craig
Blomberg and Richard Hess on
the reliability of the Bible.
Does God Love Everyone? Matthew McCullough
2021-03-16

“I eagerly commend this
series.” —R. Albert Mohler Jr.,
President, The Southern
Baptist Theological Seminary
Many new believers have
questions about what it means
to live as a Christian in the
context of a local church, and
pastors are looking for
resources to pass along to their
congregations to help them
think biblically about the
Christian life. Church
Questions is a series by 9Marks
that seeks to provide Christians
with sound and accessible
biblical teaching by answering
common questions about
church life. Each booklet offers
biblical answers and practical
applications with the goal of
nurturing healthy church
practice and commitment. A
popular children’s song starts
with the lyrics “Jesus loves me,
this I know.” Some people
readily trust that they are loved
by God, but others struggle to
believe this is true for them. In
this booklet, Matt McCullough
addresses this topic by
answering the question Does
God love everyone? By
directing us to the surprising
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answer found in the Bible,
McCullough helps us to see
God’s genuine love for all
people and his specific love for
those who trust in him.
Built for Battle - Elvis Gutierrez
2018-01-25
Was Jesus real? Where did the
Bible come from? Do Catholics
worship images? If God is so
good and so loving, then why
do evil and pain exist in the
world? These are hard
questions. Many people have
strayed from the truth because
they've pondered these
questions and come up without
answers. But that's not because
there aren't any. In Built for
Battle: A Beginner's Guide to
Understanding and Defending
Your Faith, theologian Elvis
Gutierrez dives deep into the
Bible, history, science, and the
church's past to reveal that
there are answers to these and
dozens of other questions that
will ultimately define, grow,
and solidify your faith. Learn
how, instead of clashing with
the Bible's claims, logic and
science confirm the Bible's
truths. Instead of remaining
silent on Jesus's existence,

history confirms his impact on
the world. And instead of being
a restrictive, Catholicism
beautifully encompasses the
original church's vision for the
family of God. Defending your
faith goes beyond just
believing; it requires
understanding and being able
to share it with others. And the
first step toward this is
addressing these hard
questions head on. Do you have
the courage to discover the
truth?
Stand for God - Richard Long
2022-03-17
As a Christian, have you ever
been asked questions about
your faith and were stumped
without an answer? How can
you prove that God exists
without using the Bible as a
reference? If you're a nonChristian and in pursuit of
knowing the truth, wouldn't
you like to know if there is
proof of God's existence? Stand
for God is an introduction into
Christian apologetics. Christian
apologetics is where an
apologist gives evidence for
Christianity, defends God's
existence, and provides
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evidence that Jesus of Nazareth
was the Son of God. We tackle
some of the world's hardest
questions, such as the
following: - Where did the
universe come from? - Where
do humans come from? - How
can we know Jesus was who He
claimed to be? - Do miracles
exist? - How old is the
universe? - Does evil disprove
God? - Why do bad things
happen to good people? - Did
Jesus really rise from the dead?
- Does evolution disprove God?
Paul the Apostle says, But even
if you should suffer for
righteousness' sake, you will be
blessed. Have no fear of them
nor be troubled, but in your
hearts honor Christ the Lord as
holy, always being prepared to
make a defense (apologia) to
anyone who asks you for a
reason for the hope that is
within you: yet do it with
gentleness and respect. (1
Peter 3:15) Apologetics is
derived from apologia, which is
Greek for "to give a defense."
Are you ready to be able to
defend your faith? God Exists.
Prove Me Wrong.
A New Kind of Apologist - Sean

McDowell 2016-03-01
A New Kind of Apologist,
edited by Sean McDowell and
with contributions from more
than 20 leading apologists, is
the go-to resource for
effectively defending the
Christian faith in our changing
culture. In it you'll discover:
important topics often ignored
by apologists, such as
transgender issues, religious
freedom, and the intersection
of economics and apologetics a
new kind of apologetics that is
relational, gracious, and
holistic interviews with both
seasoned apologists and
skeptics, providing insights
into how to do apologetics
effectively in today's culture A
New Kind of Apologist
addresses the latest issues,
including "Connecting
Apologetics to the Heart"
"Teaching Apologetics to the
Next Generation" "Apologetics
in our Sexually Broken
Culture" "Apologetics and
Islam" "Apologetics and
Religious Freedom" and adopts
fresh strategies for reaching
those who are outside the
church with the truth of the
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gospel.
Relational Apologetics Michael Sherrard 2015-06-27
Defending the Christian faith
by demonstrating its reality
"Relational Apologetics" is
about your life "becoming" a
defense of the Christian faith.
Every relationship you have is
an opportunity for you to
connect people to their creator
by displaying your hope, both
in word and deed. Defending
your faith is not just about
answering questions and
"proving" that God exists. It is
about showing that He is real
by the way you live. It is about
demonstrating the power of
God through your holiness. And
it is about drawing people to
Jesus through your kindness.
Using stories and drawing on
personal experiences, Sherrard
teaches the importance of
holiness, treating skeptics with
respect, engaging in authentic
conversations instead of
shouting matches, and having
well thought out answers to the
skeptic's questions. The book
doesn't delve deeply into the
scientific and philosophical
arguments for the existence of

God and the validity of
Christianity. Rather, it provides
solid, simple, and easily
remembered reasons why one
should believe. It also teaches
essential relational skills that
are necessary for talking to
skeptics and maintaining
healthy relationships with
them.
CSB Defend Your Faith Bible CSB Bibles by Holman
2019-04-15
This four-color, apologetics
kids Bible offers hundreds of
features to intrigue and
challenge young readers. Part
of the successful Apologetics
Study Bible line, the CSB
Defend Your Faith Bible
introduces apologetics to
elementary aged kids and
equips them to understand
what they believe, why they
believe it, and how to defend it.
FEATURES “Digging into the
Word” - Travel to the Holy
Land, dig into the dirt, and
discover the evidence!
“Science in the Bible” - God
created an orderly universe
and amazing world for us to
enjoy. See how his fingerprints
are all over Creation.
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“Untwisting Scripture” Unravel the Scriptures to
discover the consistent truth of
God’s Word. “Defenders of the
Faith” - These true stories of
men and women, boys and girls
will inspire you to defend your
faith. “That’s a Fact” - Fun
facts and statistics help you go
deeper and understand more
about God’s Word. “Know
Questions” - It’s important to
ask questions. It’s even more
important to know where to
look for the answers.
Introduction to each book of
the Bible Presentation page
Part of what makes the CSB
Defend Your Faith Bible so
special is the highly readable,
highly reliable text of the
Christian Standard Bible®
(CSB). The CSB captures the
Bible’s original meaning
without sacrificing clarity,
making it easier to engage with
Scripture’s life-transforming
message and to share it with
others.
Engaging the Closed
Minded - Dan Story 1999
(Foreword by John Warwick
Montgomery) Addresses many
of the positions that confirmed

unbelievers take, and
demonstrates how to open
meaningful dialogue with those
who are seemingly closed to all
discussion on matters of faith.
Defend Your Faith - Jesse
Florea 2020-10-13
Why do you believe in God?
Answering that question might
seem hard, but it’s important.
And this book can help. This
introduction to apologetics
offers one hundred devotions
that will give you real tools and
real answers for why you
believe in God and why you
trust the Bible. You’ll dig in the
dirt to uncover archaeological
evidence. You’ll be inspired by
stories of real-life defenders of
the faith, and you’ll see God’s
fingerprints all over creation.
So ask the hard questions. Find
the answers. And be
empowered to defend your
faith.
The Harvest Handbook of
Apologetics - Joseph M.
Holden 2019-02-26
"The Harvest Handbook of
Apologetics is a rich and
unparalleled resource. The
writers here are among the
best in this discipline and will
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add to your thinking in
enriching ways." —Ravi
Zacharias “This long-overdue
volume is crucial to the next
generation of missionaries and
apologetic evangelists.”
—Norman L. Geisler "Some of
the most well-known scholars
of our time. This is a must-read
for anyone who seeks to share
the gospel and defend the
faith!” —Josh McDowell Do You
Truly Understand Your Faith?
Can You Defend It? Scripture
calls every believer—including
you—to be prepared to defend
the faith (1 Peter 3:15)? From
the preacher to the
churchgoer, the teacher to the
student, The Harvest
Handbook™of Apologetics is
the comprehensive resource all
believers need in a world full of
uncertainty and relentless
criticism. This collection of
well-reasoned, Scripture-based
essays comes from respected
Christian apologists and Bible
scholars, including... Norman
L. Geisler Josh McDowell Gary
R. Habermas Walter C. Kaiser,
Jr. Ron Rhodes Edwin M.
Yamauchi John Warwick
Montgomery William A.

Dembski Randy Alcorn Stephen
C. Meyer Randall Price Ed
Hindson What is the evidence
for Jesus's existence? How can
you address the seeming
contradictions in the Bible?
How can you best explain the
relationship between science
and faith? You'll discover
concise and convincing
responses to these questions
and many more. Defending
your faith is a lifelong quest,
and this handbook is the
perfect guide to help you
skillfully answer the topics
people ask about. Prepare to
"contend for the faith" you call
your own (Jude 3)—and become
equipped to evangelize with
wisdom and passion.
Why Do You Believe That Mary Jo Sharp 2012-10-15
Join Mary Jo in a practical 7session study and gain
understanding and skill to
share Jesus effectively with
others, and you'll better
understand your own faith.
Answer your doubts, build your
confidence, and start changing
lives.
Will Dogs Chase Cats in
Heaven? - Dan Story
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2016-10-17
Do you remember the 1980s
animated classic All Dogs Go to
Heaven?To some, it's a simple
cartoon, but among the
millions of devoted pet owners
out there, the film's premisethe goings-on among animals
in the afterlife-resonates
strongly. Do wild animals have
immortal souls? Will we see
our household pets in the
hereafter? In Will Dogs Chase
Cats in Heaven?, Dan Story, a
graduate school-trained
Christian apologist, offers a
resounding "Yes!" But don't
just take his word for it. Dan
does far more than wax
sentimental about our furry
friends. His unique style pairs
anecdotal experience with
animal-behavior studies and
biblical commentary. In fact,
Dan's conclusions are backed
by an impressive list of
references-from Dinesh
D'Souza to Martin Luther.
Academics and theologians
both ancient and modern have
long discussed the validity of
an animal resurrection, and
Dan's new book puts it all
together in a delightfully

cogent yet readable way. Most
importantly, Will Dogs Chase
Cats in Heaven? tells us
something about the nature of
God: his eye truly is on the
sparrow, and his overwhelming
love for all creation is perhaps
best reflected in the
significance he places not just
on man-but also man's best
friend.
Expository Apologetics - Voddie
Baucham Jr. 2015-10-31
Apologetics is for everyone.
The Bible is clear that all
believers are called to defend
their faith. However, if
apologetics is the formal
process that we have come to
expect, this sounds like an
impossible task. But what if
apologetics could be part of
natural, normal
conversation—both from the
pulpit and in everyday life?
Aimed at preparing you to
clearly and confidently defend
your faith, Expository
Apologetics sets forth an
approach to apologetics that is
rooted in Scripture and
eminently accessible. Filled
with real-world examples and
practical advice, this book will
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equip you with the tools you
need to think biblically and
converse
persuasively—offering
unbelievers “a reason for the
hope that is in you.”
Defending Your Faith - Mark
Bird 2007-05-01
Mama Bear Apologetics Hillary Morgan Ferrer
2019-06-04
*Foreword written by Nancy
Pearcey* "Parents are the most
important apologists our kids
will ever know. Mama Bear
Apologetics will help you
navigate your kids’ questions
and prepare them to become
committed Christ followers.”
—J. Warner Wallace "If every
Christian mom would apply this
book in her parenting, it would
profoundly transform the next
generation." —Natasha Crain
#RoarLikeAMother The
problem with lies is they don’t
often sound like lies. They
seem harmless, and even sound
right. So what’s a Mama Bear
to do when her kids seem to be
absorbing the culture’s lies
uncritically? Mama Bear
Apologetics® is the book

you’ve been looking for. This
mom-to-mom guide will equip
you to teach your kids how to
form their own biblical beliefs
about what is true and what is
false. Through transparent life
stories and clear, practical
applications—including prayer
strategies—this band of Mama
Bears offers you tools to train
yourself, so you can turn
around and train your kids. Are
you ready to answer the
rallying cry, “Mess with our
kids and we will demolish your
arguments”? Join the Mama
Bears and raise your voice to
protect your kids—by teaching
them how to think through and
address the issues head-on, yet
with gentleness and respect.
Always Be Ready - John
Warwick Montgomery
2018-06-11
Much to the dismay of its
critics, defending the Christian
faith does not rest on a
complicated, philosophical
quest nor illogical assumptions.
The task of defending the
Christian faith - or Christian
apologetics - is for every
Believer. In this easy-to-read,
beginners guide to Christian
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apologetics, scholar and
apologist Dr. John Warwick
Montgomery lays the
groundwork for why the case
for Christianity is factually and
historically compelling as well
as how we should defend the
faith. The book's three sections
will lead you through the
importance of Christian
apologetics, issues the
nonbeliever may raise, and how
to bring the centrality of the
faith - Christ on the cross before atheists, skeptics and
people from other worldviews.
For those who want a
lighthearted yet thorough
introduction to the how, why
and what of Christian
apologetics, this primer is a goto guide for those who hope to
"be ready always to give an
answer for the faith that is
within" (1 Peter 3:15).
Unapologetic - Brian D.
Seagraves 2021-07-15
Are you one of the many
Christians who desire to be
faithful to Christ when talking
with friends, co-workers, or
relatives? Do you ever wish you
were more equipped to
demonstrate that your belief in

the Gospel is reasonable - that
it's not something we have to
believe on blind faith? Written
on a level that's accessible for
everyone, Unapologetic will
equip you to make a persuasive
case for God's existence, the
trustworthiness of the Bible,
and the resurrection. After
establishing how to defend the
essential truths of Christianity,
we will examine how these
truths should be applied today
in our context, at the
intersection of faith and
culture. We'll also tackle topics
like abortion, homosexuality,
and tolerance. Unapologetic
will give you confidence to
engage in conversations with
those God has placed in your
path, so that you can be a
faithful ambassador for the
Gospel of Jesus Christ.
I Don't Have Enough Faith
to Be an Atheist - Norman L.
Geisler 2021-05-17
To some, the concept of having
faith in a higher power or a set
of religious beliefs is
nonsensical. Indeed, many view
religion in general, and
Christianity in particular, as
unfounded and unreasonable.
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Norman Geisler and Frank
Turek argue, however, that
Christianity is not only more
reasonable than all other belief
systems, but is indeed more
rational than unbelief itself.
With conviction and clear
thinking, Geisler and Turek
guide readers through some of
the traditional, tested
arguments for the existence of
a creator God. They move into
an examination of the source of
morality and the reliability of
the New Testament accounts
concerning Jesus. The final
section of the book deals with a
detailed investigation of the
claims of Christ. This volume
will be an interesting read for
those skeptical about
Christianity, as well as a
helpful resource for Christians
seeking to articulate a more
sophisticated defense of their
faith.
Already Gone - Ken Ham 2009
NATIONWIDE POLLS AND
DENOMINATIONAL REPORTS
ARE SHOWING THAT THE
NEXT GENERATION IS
CALLING IT QUITS ON THE
TRADITIONAL CHURCH.
Defending Your Faith - R. C.

Sproul 2018-05-31
R. C. Sproul surveys the history
and fundamentals of
apologetics to show that reason
and scientific inquiry can be
strong allies in defending the
existence of God and the
authority of the Bible.
Defending Your Faith,
revised and expanded
edition - Dan Story 2019-03-26
Real answers for the tough
questions today's Christians
face Whether you want to grow
in your own understanding of
Christianity or need
trustworthy responses to the
questions of friends, Dan Story
has the answers. Defending
Your Faith helps Christians see
that their faith is reasonably
and intelligently grounded on
objective, verifiable evidence.
And it equips readers to share
these answers with family,
friends, and coworkers who
have questions about
Christianity. Story's book has
filled a valuable niche in
apologetics for the past twenty
years. He has helped countless
readers answer confrontational
questions such as: · How do I
know that God exists? · Can I
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trust the Bible? · Why is there
evil and suffering in the world?
· Is God an environmentalist? ·
Are the Bible and science in
conflict? In this revised and
expanded edition, Dan Story
goes even further. With the
latest apologetic evidence and
tactics, he not only answers
those age-old questions but
also deals with new challenges
to Christianity that have
emerged over the last two
decades, including the
ubiquitous presence of social
media. He also responds headon to the new breed of vocal,
aggressive, man-on-the-street
atheists. With culturally
relevant strategies and a firm
foundation of truth, Defending
Your Faith will challenge you to
share your faith with others
while knowing that you are not
alone as you witness for Christ.
On Guard - William Lane Craig
2010-03-01
Renowned scholar William
Lane Craig offers a readable,
rich training manual for
defending the Christian faith.
This concise guide is filled with
illustrations, sidebars, and
memorizable steps to help

Christians stand their ground
and defend their faith with
reason and precision. In his
engaging style, Dr. Craig offers
four arguments for God’s
existence, defends the
historicity of Jesus’ personal
claims and resurrection,
addresses the problem of
suffering, and shows why
religious relativism doesn’t
work. Along the way, he shares
his story of following God’s call
in his own life. This one-stop,
how-to-defend-your-faith
manual will equip Christians to
advance faith conversations
deliberately, applying
straightforward, cool-headed
arguments. They will discover
not just what they believe, but
why they believe—and how
being on guard with the truth
has the power to change lives
forever.
Humble Apologetics - John
Gordon Stackhouse 2006
Publisher description: Is it still
possible, in an age of religious
and cultural pluralism, to
engage in Christian
apologetics? How can one urge
one's faith on others when such
a gesture is typically regarded
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with suspicion, if not outright
resentment? In Humble
Apologetics John G. Stackhouse
brings his wide experience as a
historian, philosopher,
journalist, and theologian to
these important questions and
offers surprising--and
reassuring--answers.
Stackhouse begins by
acknowledging the real
impediments to Christian
testimony in North America
today and to other faiths in
modern societies around the
world. He shows how
pluralism, postmodernism,
skepticism about our ability to
know the truth, and a host of
other factors create a cultural
milieu resistant to the
Christian message. And he
shows how the arrogance or
dogmatism of apologists
themselves can alienate rather
than attract potential converts.
Indeed, Stackhouse argues that
the crucial experience of
conversion cannot be
compelled; all the apologist can
do is lead another to the point
where an actual encounter with
Jesus can take place. "Our
objective," Stackhouse writes,

"is to offer whatever assistance
we can to our neighbors
toward their full maturity:
toward full health in
themselves and in their
relationships, and especially
toward God." In the last part of
the book, he shows how an
attitude of humility, instead of
merely trying to win religious
arguments, will help believers
offer their neighbors the gift of
Christ's love. Drawing on the
author's personal experience
and written with an engaging
directness and humility,
Humble Apologetics provides
sound guidance on how to
share Christian faith in a
postmodern world.
The Christian Combat Manual Dan Story 2007-03
"As a religious and ethical
worldview, Christianity has
been under siege for well over
one hundred years. Today it
has been shoved off center
stage as the guiding moral and
spiritual light in America. This
book helps Christians respond
positively to their faith and the
criticism aimed at
Christianity"--Provided by
publisher.
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What You Need To Know About
Defending Your Faith - Max
Anders 2012-06-18
Today believers encounter a
dizzying array of religious
options. What You Need to
Know About Defending Your
Faith gives every believer
seeking answers complete
training that will firm up their
faith and provide confidence in
sharing the gospel. The Max
Anders What You Need to
Know About series is made up
of ten 12-lesson study guides
covering the fundamentals of
Christianity. The ten books in
the series together form a
“Basic Knowledge” program for
seekers, new believers, and
veteran believers who want a
stronger foundation in the
Christian faith. Features
include: 12 lessons that can be
completed in under 1 hour
each Real-life application of
biblical truth Explanations of
prominent Christian views on
every topic Easy-to-teach
lessons, including previews and
summary features Questions
for discussion Core teachings
on Christianity that will
challenge any seeker, new

believer, or veteran believer
looking for a stronger
foundation What You Need to
Know About guides sold to
date: More than 200,000 units
Reasons to Believe - Scott
Hahn 2007-05-08
This book unravels mysteries,
corrects misunderstandings,
and offers thoughtful,
straightforward responses to
common objections about the
Catholic faith. Bestselling
author Scott Hahn, a convert to
Catholicism, has experienced
the doubts that so often drive
discussions about God and the
Church. In the years before his
conversion, he was first a
nonbeliever and then an antiCatholic clergyman. In
REASONS TO BELIEVE, he
explains the "how and why" of
the Catholic faith—drawing
from Scripture, his own
struggles and those of other
converts, as well as from
everyday life and even natural
science. Hahn shows that
reason and revelation, nature
and the supernatural, are not
opposed to one another; rather
they offer complementary
evidence that God exists. But
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He doesn't merely exist. He is
someone, and He has a
personality, a personal style,
that is discernible and
knowable. Hahn leads readers
to see that God created the
universe with a purpose and a
form—a form that can be found
in the Book of Genesis and that
is there when we view the
natural world through a
microscope, through a
telescope, or through our
contact lenses. At the heart of
the book is Hahn's examination
of the ten "keys to the
kingdom"—the characteristics
of the Church clearly evident in
the Scriptures. As the story of
creation discloses, the world is
a house that has a Father, a
palace where the king is really
present. God created the
cosmos to be a kingdom, and
that kingdom is the universal
Church, fully revealed by Jesus
Christ.
The Case for Christ - Lee
Strobel 2010-11
The book consists primarily of
interviews between Strobel (a
former legal editor at the
Chicago Tribune) and biblical
scholars such as Bruce

Metzger. Each interview is
based on a simple question,
concerning historical evidence
(for example, "Can the
Biographies of Jesus Be
Trusted?"), scientific evidence,
("Does Archaeology Confirm or
Contradict Jesus'
Biographies?"), and
"psychiatric evidence" ("Was
Jesus Crazy When He Claimed
to Be the Son of God?").
Together, these interviews
compose a case brief defending
Jesus' divinity, and urging
readers to reach a verdict of
their own.
Tactics - Gregory Koukl 2009
In a world increasingly
indifferent to Christian truth,
followers of Christ need to be
equipped to communicate with
those who do not speak their
language or accept their
source of authority. Gregory
Koukl demonstrates how to get
in the driver's seat, keeping
any conversation moving with
thoughtful, artful diplomacy.
You'll learn how to maneuver
comfortably and graciously
through the minefields, stop
challengers in their tracks,
turn the tables and---most
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importantly---get people
thinking about Jesus. Soon,
your conversations will look
more like diplomacy than DDay. Drawing on extensive
experience defending
Christianity in the public
square, Koukl shows you how
to: - Initiate conversations
effortlessly - Present the truth
clearly, cleverly, and
persuasively - Graciously and
effectively expose faulty
thinking - Skillfully manage the
details of dialogue - Maintain
an engaging, disarming style
even under attack Tactics
provides the game plan for
communicating the compelling
truth about Christianity with
confidence and grace.
Myths and Mistakes in New
Testament Textual Criticism Elijah Hixson 2019-11-05
A renewed interest in textual
criticism has created an
unfortunate proliferation of
myths, mistakes, and
misinformation about this
technical area of biblical
studies. Elijah Hixson and
Peter Gurry, along with a team
of New Testament textual
critics, offer up-to-date,

accurate information on the
history and current state of the
New Testament text that will
serve apologists and offer a
self-corrective to evangelical
excesses.
The Allure of Gentleness Dallas Willard 2015-02-10
The revered Christian author
whose bestselling classics
include The Divine Conspiracy
and The Spirit of the
Disciplines provides a new
model for how we can present
the Christian faith to others.
When Christians share their
faith, they often appeal to
reason, logic, and the truth of
doctrine. But these tactics
often are not effective. A better
approach to spread Christ’s
word, Dallas Willard suggests,
is to use the example of our
own lives. To demonstrate
Jesus’s message, we must be
transformed people living out a
life reflective of Jesus himself,
a life of love, humility, and
gentleness. This beautiful
model of life—this allure of
gentleness—Willard argues, is
the foundation for making the
most compelling argument for
Christianity, one that will
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convince others that there is
something special about
Christianity and the Jesus we
follow.
Examine Your Faith! Pamela Christian 2013-07
Well-meaning people want to
believe that all roads lead to
the same God and heaven. But
wanting something to be true is
far different from truth lining
up with reality. Unless you
make an intentional effort to
examine what you believe and
why you believe it, it's quite
possible you are living your life
on the basis of a lie, and don't
know it. - What is truth? - Is it
relative or absolute? - Is it
personal or universal? - What
are the differences among the
various religious faiths? Can
they be blended? - Are we
creating faith--a belief system-that is impotent by trying to
accept all religions as equal?
Keeping Your Kids on God's
Side - Natasha Crain
2016-03-01
Empower Your Kids to Respond
Wellto the Hard Questions That
Threaten Their Faith It's no
secret that children of all ages
are being exposed to negative

criticism of Christianity as they
spend time at school, with
friends, or online. Are you
prepared to talk with your kids
about how they can effectively
answer the tough questions
that come their way? In
Keeping Your Kids on God's
Side, you'll find 40 of the most
common challenges kids
face—along with clear, easy-tounderstand responses you can
discuss together. This book will
help you... encourage open
dialogue on issues your kids
might hesitate to talk about
replace your children's doubts
with the confidence only God's
truth can give equip your kids
to build the good thinking skills
essential for today "I almost
wish my children were young
again so I could use Natasha
Crain's book with them." Nancy
Pearcey Bestselling author of
Total Truth
Defending the Faith - Mary
Jo Sharp 2012
Women want answers! A busy
twenty-first century woman
who has not taken the time to
think through exactly what she
believes about God, even why
she believes in God, tends to
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live as a practical atheist.
Today's Christian woman needs
the transformation that having
a reasoned belief in the reality
of God's existence can bring,
the intellectual confidence that
will empower her to speak
boldly on faith issues, with love
and self-control. It's not that
women need different or
special apologetics arguments;
they simply need to be
encouraged and instructed in
the importance of apologetics
in their daily lives. Women who
are exposed to apologetics find
themselves energized and
excited about sharing their
faith with family, friends, and
coworkers. Popular apologist
Mary Jo Sharp issues a
personal challenge for sisters
in Christ to approach their
faith on an intellectual level,
along with a compelling call for
women's ministries to help
women love God with their
minds by incorporating
apologetics into their
programs.
That's Just Your
Interpretation - Paul Copan
2001-11-01
In our relativistic society,

Christians more than ever are
bombarded by tough questions
about their faith. Author Paul
Copan has observed that many
of these questions emerge as
"anti-truth claims" that are part
of today's skeptical mind-set.
Christians defending their faith
often hear slogans and
questions such as: Ž It's all
relative Ž Everything is one
with the Divine; all else is
illusion Ž The Gospels
contradict each other Ž Why
would a good God create hell?
This book provides incisive
answers to slogans related to
truth and reality; theism,
pantheism/Eastern religion,
and naturalism; and doctrinal
issues such as the incarnation
and truth of Scripture. Each of
the twenty-two chapters
provides succinct answers and
summary points for countering
the arguments. Copan's book is
accessible for all Christians
who want to defend the
plausibility of Christianity in
the marketplace of ideas. It
also includes helpful summary
sections, additional resources,
and additional documentation
in the endnotes for review and
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discussion.
How to Defend the Faith
without Raising Your Voice Austen Ivereigh 2012-04-26
It is about winning friends, not
arguments. It is about
shedding light, not heat. It's
about reframing the argument
so hearts can be opened and
minds can be inspired. How to
Defend the Faith without
Raising Your Voice is a new
sort of apologetics. It is for
those moments when you are
thrust into the spotlight as the
token Catholic whether the
spotlight is simply at the office
water cooler or whether it is
front and center at the in-laws
Thanksgiving celebration. How
to Defend the Faith without
Raising Your Voice gives
Catholics a fresh way of
explaining the Church's
teaching on contentious issues
humanly, compellingly, and
succinctly. But this book does
not pretend to suggest it is as
simple as memorizing a
speech. Every conversation is
different. Every day's news
cycle will bring new arguments
and new challenges. Instead, it
is a book about what the issues

really are and where the
criticisms are coming from so
you can understand and
communicate effectively. It is
the fruit of a group of speakers
and experts brought together
by a single idea: to make sure
that Catholics and the Church
were represented properly in
the media when Pope Benedict
came to visit the UK in 2010.
Their original and thoughtful
approach helped make that
visit a triumph and now it can
be expanded for a much
broader use. Whether read in
groups or alone, studied in
schools or parishes, How to
Defend the Faith without
Raising Your Voice offers the
same thorough briefings on hot
topics and the same top tips for
effective communication which
helped make the project such a
success.
Defending Your Faith - Dan
Story 1992
"Defending Your Faith" is
designed to help both
Christians and non-Christians
alike see that Christianity is a
reasonable and intelligent faith
grounded on objective,
verifiable evidence. Some of
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the questions discussed are:
How do I know that God exists?
Can I trust the Bible? and Why
is there evil and suffering in
the world?Deals with the facts
of Scripture and
scienceAnswers some of the
most asked, most difficult
questions about Christianity
A Reasonable Response William Lane Craig 2013-09-01
Followers of Jesus need not
fear hard questions or
objections against Christian
belief. In A Reasonable
Response, renowned Christian
philosopher and apologist
William Lane Craig offers
dozens of examples of how
some of the most common
challenges to Christian thought
can be addressed, including:
Why does God allow evil? How
can I be sure God exists? Why
should I believe that the Bible
is trustworthy? How does
modern science relate to the
Christian worldview? What
evidence do we have that Jesus
rose from the dead? Utilizing
real questions submitted to his
popular website
ReasonableFaith.org, Dr. Craig
models well-reasoned, skillful,

and biblically informed
interaction with his inquirers.
A Reasonable Response goes
beyond merely talking about
apologetics; it shows it in
action. With cowriter Joseph E.
Gorra, this book also offers
advice about envisioning and
practicing the ministry of
answering people’s questions
through the local church,
workplace, and in online
environments. Whether you're
struggling to respond to tough
objections or looking for
answers to your own
intellectual questions, A
Reasonable Response will
equip you with sound
reasoning and biblical truth.
Confronting Christianity Rebecca McLaughlin
2019-04-17
Although many people suggest
that Christianity is declining,
research indicates that it
continues to be the world’s
most popular worldview. But
even so, the Christian faith
includes many controversial
beliefs that non-Christians find
hard to accept. This book
explores 12 issues that might
cause someone to dismiss
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orthodox Christianity—issues
such as the existence of
suffering, the Bible’s teaching
on gender and sexuality, the
reality of heaven and hell, the
authority of the Bible, and
more. Showing how the best
research from sociology,

science, and psychology
doesn't disagree with but
actually aligns with claims
found in the Bible, these
chapters help skeptics
understand why these issues
are signposts, rather than
roadblocks, to faith in Christ.
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